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Product Discontinuation Notice 
 
 
Effective Date:  September 5, 2014 
 
Description of Change: 
This notice is to inform our customers of the discontinuation of specific parts within our 
vertical chip aluminum electrolytic capacitor offerings, Types AVS and AHA. 
 
Reason For Change:  Due to declining market demand 
 
Last Time Buy Date:  None Offered          
Last Time Shipment Date:  None Offered 
 
Part Number/Series/Families Affected:  See attached Excel Spreadsheet 
 
Notes: 
We apologize for any inconvenience. For possible replacement contact: 
 
Bill Haddad, Product Manager 
bhaddad@cde.com 
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